
We are very sad that Queen
Elizabeth has died.






We are thinking of The Royal
Family and her friends, and
how they might be feeling.








Prince Charles is Queen
Elizabeth's eldest child. He will
now be known as King Charles.






We are taking time to
remember Queen Elizabeth

and want to say thank you for
everything she has done for

our country.



Our heartfelt condolences


